
Family Practice Associates
ofExton and Marshallton

432 Exton Commons Robert L Parsons, D.O. 1301W.StrasburgRd.,
Exton PA 19341 Stephen F. Belfiglio, D.O. Marshallton, PA 19382
(610)363-1153 o r * Michael A. McGuire, M.D. (610)429-0850
Fax (610)363-0480 /£ O 4 4 Kimberly Tupper, PA.C. Fax (610)429-3473

October 25,2007 S B 1%

Charles P. Fasano, D.O. 5 g %;
Chairman, Osteopathic Board of Medicine
P.O. Box 2649 ? £ 5
Harrisburg, PA 17105-2649 $a <?

Dear Dr. Fasano,

I am a practicing osteopathic family practice physician in Chester County who has
employed and worked with physician assistants for over 20 years. The ability of
physician assistants to provide high quality, cost efficient health care has convinced me to
continue utilizing their services in the growth of our practice. The lack of physician
assistant delegated prescriptive authority has been a challenge over the years, and seems
to put the osteopathic physician/physician assistant team at a disadvantage when
compared with our allopathic counterparts.

I support the recently proposed regulations to allow osteopathic physicians to delegate
prescriptions to PAs they supervise, just as our allopathic colleagues have been doing for
years. Certainly, this move forward will improve both access and delivery of health care
to our patients.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

m

Robert L. Parsons, D.O.

Cc: Basil L. Merenda, Commissioner, Bureau of Professional & Occupational Affairs
Governor Edward G. Rendell
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Dear Dr. Fasano,

I am a practicing osteopathic family practice physician in Chester County who has
employed and worked with physician assistants for over l ^yea r s . The ability of
physician assistants to provide high quality, cost efficient health care has convinced me to
continue utilizing their services in the growth of our practice. The lack of physician
assistant delegated prescriptive authority has been a challenge over the years, and seems
to put the osteopathic physician/physician assistant team at a disadvantage when
compared with our allopathic counterparts.

I support the recently proposed regulations to allow osteopathic physicians to delegate
prescriptions to PAs they supervise, just as our allopathic colleagues have been doing for
years. Certainly, this move forward will improve both access and delivery of health care
to our patients.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Valerie McAuley, D.O. U

Cc: Basil L. Merenda, Commissioner, Bureau of Professional & Occupational Affairs
Governor Edward G. Rendell


